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Our debit cards are FINALLY going live! 
This means that when you transfer funds to 
your checking account you will be able to 
use it right away! And, when you (369) 
swipe your card, the funds will be 
withdrawn real time. No more wondering if 
your balance is accurate. It has been a long 
time coming and is long process but 
contracts have been signed and we hope 
everything will be finalized by mid-year 
2023. Stay tuned for updates! 
 
 
 

 
 
Do you have a graduate in your life? 
Need gift ideas? Look no further than 
the Topeka Police Credit Union. We 
have gift cards!! Stop by and grab one 
for only $3.00, no activation fees, 
immediate cash availability! 

 

Upcoming 

Holiday 

closings:  

05/29/2023; 

Memorial Day 

06/19/2023; 

Juneteenth Day 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Topeka Police Credit Union 

320 S. Kansas Ave., Ste. 100 

Topeka, KS 66603 

Telephone: 785-368-9436 

Email: creditunion@toppdcu.com 

Website: www.toppdcu.com  

Hours of Operation:  

9:00AM - 2:00PM Monday thru Friday 

Routing number: 301179876 

 

http://www.toppdcu.com/


Don’t forget our mobile apps for (1778) both iPhone and Android!! Just search 

Topeka Police Credit Union in your app store to download; view your account 

balances, transactions and make your loan payments! 

  Topeka Police Credit Union - Apps on Google Play 

 Topeka Police Credit Union on the App Store - apps.apple.com 

  

E-STATEMENTS  

Call the (1867) credit union today to enroll in E-Statements! You will receive an email notifying you that your statement is 

ready to view through online banking. SIGN UP TODAY to avoid a $2.00 monthly fee for printed paper statements 

which began February 1, 2020. 

 

 Below are the officers of the Topeka Police Credit Union: 

Board of Directors: 

Joe Kinnett, President 

Jerry Monasmith, Vice President 

Shane Hoobler, Secretary 

Christian Harsha, Member 

Jesse Sherer, Member 

Steve Rush, Member  

 

Supervisory Committee: 

Kristi Powell, Chairperson 

Donna Eubanks, Member 

Kurtis VanDonge, Member 

Kent Biggs, Member 

Edward Soto, Member 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.tpcks.mteller
https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/topeka-police-credit-union/id1587029076


VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 

Are you interested in volunteering for a position with the credit union? There is one vacancy on the Board of Directors.  

Please contact us to ask any questions or let us know of any interest in volunteering.  The credit union cannot run without 

these volunteers!         

Need new checks? We have personalized checks with your badge (TPD or SNCO) available for 

the same low cost (1514) as our base model. Stop by to see a sample. 

 

 

DORMANT ACCOUNTS 

IF THERE HAS NOT BEEN ACTIVITY ON YOUR ACCOUNT FOR 12 MONTHS, YOUR ACCOUNT IS CHARGED A 

MONTHLY $2 DORMANT ACCOUNT FEE. MAKE SURE TO SET UP A DEPOSIT OR COME IN AND MAKE A 

TRANSACTION ON YOUR ACCOUNT!  

 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CD special update: 15 
months, 5.00% APY, $500 
minimum, new money only. 
Call or stop by the credit 
union for more details. 

FIND YOUR 

ACCOUNT NUMBER 

Hidden within this 

newsletter are five account 

numbers (2091) selected 

randomly. Find your number 

and come to the credit union 

for a cash prize of $10!! 

Many accounts go unfound 

each quarter, do not let that 

be you!!  

  

 

 

 



 

  
 
 
 
 

      

Our debit cards are FINALLY going live! This 
means that when you transfer funds to your 
checking account you will be able to use it 
right away! And, when you swipe your card, 
the funds will be withdrawn real time. No more 
wondering if your balance is accurate. It has 
been a long time coming and is long process 
but contracts have been signed and we hope 
everything will be finalized by mid-year 2023. 
Stay tuned for updates! 
 


